Chickasaw Police Department

8 Lange Drive
Chickasaw, Alabama 36611
(251) 452-6450

Date: April 6, 2021
To: Baldwin County Commission
From: Chickasaw Police Department

Members of the Baldwin County Commission,

The Chickasaw Police Department is interested in purchasing five of yvour used Sherriff’s Department Tahoes.
Due to budget restraints we are unable to purchase new vehicles at this time. We have an aging fleet of vehicles
with a high number of miles and also unfortunately we have lost three vehicles just in the past year due to
accidents. The purchase of these vehicles would greatly help our Department and community. We respectfully ask
that the Commission please consider selling these vehicles to our Department.

Respectfully,
Captain Chuck Richardson

Captain C. Richardson
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